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Important Message for HRSA Award Recipients  

  

 

 

  

Dear Recipient: 

HRSA rescinds the notice titled “Important Message for HRSA Award 
Recipients” that was sent to all HRSA grantees on January 31, 2025. 

If you have questions, please contact us 
at DGMOCommunications@hrsa.gov. 

Thank you. 
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